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Re: Policy on tuition rates and fees for HIST/POLSC 999 

Beginning in the Fall 2012 semester, Kansas State University applied Division of Continuing 
Education (DCE) tuition and fee rates for all Ft. Leavenworth based students in KSU academic degree 
programs. Pursuant to this change in tuition and fee rates, Carol Shanklin, Dean of the KSU Graduate 
School, delegated authority to each academic program to determine the enrollment status, and thus 
tuition and fee rates, for students registering for dissertation/thesis research credit hours (HIST/POLSC 
999, HIST/POLSC 899).

The official policy of the Faculty Committee of the Security Studies program shall be that all non-
Manhattan resident students (i.e., students who do not maintain a Manhattan residence) registering for 
HIST/POLSC 999 and HIST/POLSC 899 should enroll in DCE sections.


